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Dear Parents/Guardians

PARKING ISSUES

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please can I remind all parents who bring or collect their children from school in cars to park away from school at the beginning and end of the school day so that pupils can enter school safely.

The congestion around our school is becoming dangerous and for the safety of all children, please park in neighbouring streets away from school keeping Dover Street, St James Street and Hastings Street free from traffic, and walk the last distance.  

Gates to the school car parks/grounds should be KEPT CLEAR AT ALL TIMES.  In the event of an emergency full access is required by emergency services.

If people continue to park inconsiderately, dangerously and drive at high speeds in and around school then we will report them to the police.

We thank you for your continued support and consideration.


Yours sincerely




Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School

